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To Senator Tepler, Representative Doudera, and ENR Committee Members,
My name is Eleanor Weisman and I am a resident of Belfast, ME. Please accept my 
written testimony in strong support of LD 1696 “Resolve, to Study Maine's Absolute 
Dominion and Beneficial Use Laws Relating to Water Rights". Our current 
environmental concerns include ensuring there is clean water for all residents in 
Maine and our laws are out-dated for safe and equitable ground water regulation. It is 
time to establish a task force to study Maine's ground water situation and to devise 
appropriate laws for regulating use of our water. Thank you.


